
WORK STUDY OPPORTUNITY

You have been offered a work-study opportunity on your award letter. 
The work-study program, managed by ORU Career Services, enables 
full-time students to work conveniently on campus while also focusing 
on their studies. The dollar amount indicated represents the upper limit 
of your earning potential throughout the school year and should not be 
considered when calculating the resources needed to pay your balance at 
the beginning of each term. If you choose to participate, you will receive 
a bi-weekly paycheck based on your hours worked.

If you are interested in utilizing your work-study award, you may apply 
through our online hiring system at www.orugoldenhire.com once you 
have completed registration for the semester by clicking on “Students” 
then choosing “Student Employment.” All positions require you to present 
valid identification and proof of eligibility to work in the US.


